M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT



ED MASSEY, CHAIRPERSON



BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:          KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:
NOVEMBER 1, 2017

RE:
NORTHERN KY HEALTH DEPARTMENT DENTAL PREVENTION PROGRAM
                        Goodridge Elementary is partnering with the Northern KY Independent   District Health Department for their Dental Prevention Program.  The Dental Prevention Program provides preventative dental sealants to school children in most elementary grades at qualifying schools. The Health Department's public health dental hygienist and dental assistant travel to area schools to screen children for tooth decay and place dental sealants as needed. The Health Department also offers dental cleanings and fluoride varnish applications for each student.
I have attached a copy of the request signed by Ms. Patrick for your review and approval.

